
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220064. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 30, 2022 2:54 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Selia Vargas 
FW: TO CLK 20220064 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 2:53 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK 20220064 

-----Original Message-----
From: GREG WIEBOLDT <jangregl38@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 1:52 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Timber Creek Utilities sale 

August 29,2022 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service commission 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Docket No. 20220064-WS 
Tymber Creek Utilities, Inc. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/30/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05822-2022 

In reference to the above application for sale and transfer of Tymber Creek Utilities to Central StatesWater Resources, 
we object at this time due to the fact that Tymber Creek Utilities months ago had an underground wastewater leak that 
damaged the road and failed to properly repair the damage in the subdivision. They made incomplete repairs and the 
asphalt and roadbed continue to collapse. The Home Owners Association Board of Directors has contacted Tymber 
Creek Utilities numerous times to repair everything properly, but there has been no response from them. 
We feel that Tymber Creek Utilities is trying to complete this sale quickly and accept no responsibility for the damage 
they have done. 
The Tymber Creek Homeowners Association's next step is a lawsuit that will involve Tymber Creek Utilities and possibly 
the new owners: Central States Water Resources. 
Until this matter is satisfactorily resolved, we request that the sale and transfer be halted. 
We are forty three year residents of the Tymber Creek subdivision and we look forward to hearing from the 
Commission. 
Regards, 
Jan and Greg Wieboldt 
138 Mill Spring Place 

Sent from my iPhone 
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